
Monthly Newsletter: April 2023 

A Message from your President 

As the LWC prepares for 

the end of the Club year, 

we begin planning for 

next year. Look at the 

committees as there are 

many from which to 

choose. If you are staying 

with your committee as a 

worker or leader, the club 

says Thank You. If you are 

joining a new committee 

or if you will begin an Of-

ficer’s position, the Club 

says Thank You. Our 

growth & presence in the 

community has been phe-

nomenal this year. Please 

think about being active in 

Lititz Woman’s Club to 

try a new activity or make 

a new friend. Say yes if 

you are asked to help, 

someone sees your 

strengths and talents! 

Here’s a chance to help!! Sell tickets for pork 

Barbecue dinners, $15 each. Work with assembly 

and distribution- date April 27. 1:00pm to 6pm. 

Sign up for a shift. 

Connie McKane 

 

 

 

April 

Wed. April 12 

6:30 Conservation  meet-

ing at Lucy Norton’s 

house 

Mon. April 17 

Board meeting at 6:00pm 

and Program  at  7:30 pm 

at Listrak 

Mon. April 24 

6:30  Create at Flair   

activity 

Upcoming Events 



 

Home Life 

Linda Miskinis and 

Phyllis Frankhouser 

Please remember to bring your 

FOOD and PAPER DONA-

TIONS to the April meeting for 

the Lititz Warwick Community 

Chest. If you cannot attend the 

meeting, donations may be 

dropped off at the home of: 

 Phyllis Frankhouser, 26 Longe-

necker Rd., Lititz. Please call 

first, 717-626-4200.  

On March 27th four large trays 

of delicious homemade cookies 

were delivered to the Lititz Fire 

Co. and the Rothsville Fire Co. 

as a small token of thanks for the 

services they provide our com-

munity. Mug mats, which will be 

delivered in April, were made for 

Brethren Village Retirement 

Community. Thank you to all 

members who helped make these 

outreaches possible.  

Hospitality 

Julie Meiskey and 

Linda Miskinis 
 

The Greeters for April are Jo-

anne Hess and Linda Herring. 

The Hostesses are Sandi Fore-

man, Sandy Bock, and Vickie 

Salmi. Please stop by to say hi to 

the ladies and enjoy a snack and 

drink!  

International  and 

Public Affairs 

Elaine Bair 

I would like to thank all the la-

dies who shopped for Nanny's 

Nighties. You made this a very 

special project. Angie was very 

happy and impressed with our 

efforts. My committee will be 

meeting in April to decide where 

we will donate our money.  

Happy Easter!  

 

Conservation 

Lucy Norton and 

 Bev Hosler 

The Conservation Committee 

will meet at 6:30 on Wednesday, 

April 12th at Lucy Norton’s 

house. Please call or text Lucy or 

Bev to let them know if you can 

be there. Sign- up sheets will be 

available at the meeting so that 

we can maintain the garden on a 

weekly basis. Flowers will be 

planted at the Square on Satur-

day, May 20th at 8A.M. We are 

looking forward to a colorful 

season.  

Fourth of July 

Lisa Gleason and  

Ronnie Sakamoto 

 

Our committee met and we are 

preparing for the Fourth of July 

celebrations. Both the parade and 

Queen of Candles Ceremony will 

be held in Lititz Springs Park on 

July 3rd and the Baby Parade 

will be on July 4th  

 

Scholarship 

Linda Hoover 

The scholarship applications are 

available in the Warwick its 

School guidance office, the Lititz 

Library, and online at the Lititz 

Woman’s Club home page. The 

Woman to Woman application is 

available at the Lititz Library. If 

you know of any graduating sen-

ior please encourage them to ap-

ply for this educational assis-

tance..  
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Arts and Social 

MJ Ember and 

Geri Kull 

Get your craft on with your fel-

low members on Monday, April 

24th at 6:30 PM. We will be 

meeting at 130 Rodney Lane for 

Create at Flair. There are two 

activities being considered. One 

is glass etching. Bring your own 

wine glasses or a wine bottle or 

two to try. Or you can let Lisa 

supply something for you. The 

other activity is called 

Kokedama. It is the art of potting 

a live plant in moss and twine 

and displaying it in a dish or sus-

pended in the air. Impress guests 

to your home with your crafty 

projects or make something for a 

gift. The cost for either workshop 

is $50. We will need a minimum 

number of participants Please 

sign up at our April meeting or 

contact Marijane Ember at 

mjember@gmail.com or 717-648

-9296 by April 17th. Please indi-

cate WHICH workshop you are 

interested in. Hope to see you 

there.  

 

 

 

 

May Dinner Meeting 

Cathy Doremus and 

Julie Meiskey 

Our May Dinner/Auction Meet-

ing is at Bent Creek Country 

Club back in their new beautiful 

Ballroom. Our traditional Auc-

tion will be held on one side of 

the ballroom. Our installation of 

Officers for LWC 2023-2024 

will begin the festivities. Mark 

your calendar for Tuesday, May 

23rd 2023 at 5:30 pm. Please fill 

out the flyer for dinner and mail 

to Cathy Doremus with your 

check by May 12, 2023. We will 

have our annual auction at this 

meeting. Get a few friends to-

gether to put together a basket 

with a theme. Or you can get an 

item donated from a favorite 

business you like in Lititz or sur-

rounding area. We love your cre-

ativity with ideas you always 

come up with for this night of 

fun! Please fill out the form in 

this Newsletter and drop off your 

item(s) to either Julie Meiskey 

(110 E. 4th Avenue, Lititz) or 

Sherry Chivinski (2 Country 

Lane, Lititz) by May 17th. Please 

text or call Julie or Sherry (check 

your Yearbook for phone nos.) 

when you are dropping off some-

thing so we know. We really ap-

preciate your support in this 

event for our May Auction. See 

you there for a great night with 

all the other LWC members.  

Program 

Mary Ann Garrett 

The Gilded Lily has been in Lan-
caster County for over thirty 
years creating designs in land-
scape containers and decorating 
for special events in fundraisers. 
Owner and designer Tim Arpin 
creates unique container gardens 
for all seasons using a variety of 
plants including annuals, peren-
nials, tropical, shrubs and trees, 
as well as non-plant materials. 
Spend time with Tim as he offers 
insight and advice from his years 
of experience to help inspire you 
and to prepare, plan and design 
your own beautiful planters.  

Please help support Hospice and 

Community Care Plant Sale at 

685 Good Drive in Lancaster on 

June 2 and 3 sponsored by the 

Gilded Lily. 100% of proceeds 

benefit Hospice and Community 

Care.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAGE 3 



 

Archives 

Julie Meiskey 

This year's scrapbook will be 

available to view on the table 

near the food windows. It is up to 

date currently! Look for your 

picture!!  

 

Ways and Means 

Amy Hamilton and 

 Laurie Grove  
 

Thank you for purchasing the 

Listrak meal fundraiser tickets. 

Tickets are still being sold until 

final count on April 20th . We 

would also like to extend our 

thanks to all the volunteers who 

have generously offered their 

time to help with the April 27th 

meal prep and pickup. Your help 

is invaluable to us and we could-

n't do it without you. 

Please stay tuned for more de-

tails about our upcoming end-of-

year dinner meeting at Bent 

Creek on Tuesday, May 23rd. 

We are looking forward to seeing 

everyone there. 

We would also like to give a spe-

cial thanks to Julie Meiskey and 

Sherry Chivinski for organizing 

the dinner raffle. Any donations 
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to the raffle are truly appreciated. 

Lastly, we regret to inform you 

that Laurie and I will be stepping 

down from our roles as commit-

tee chairs for Ways and Means 

next year. We are actively seek-

ing replacements and would ap-

preciate any volunteers who are 

interested in taking over. Thank 

you for your understanding and 

continued support. 

 

 

 

Correspondence and 

Remembrance 

Deann Buffington 

If you know of any member  who 

should get a card and/or note  for 

any reason, please contact Deann 

at 717-413-1814 or  

buff@ptd.net.  

 

Digital and Social Media 

Karen Edlund and 

Julie Meiskey 

Please continue to read our web-

site at: 

lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com 

We also have a Facebook page 

and Instagram so check out those 

sites, too.  Please let Julie or me 

know if there is something that 

you would like added to any of 

our sites.   

 

Education 

Beth Sahd and 

Sandra Bingaman 

At the April 17th meeting, the 

Education Committee will recog-

nize the April Senior of the 

Month, Layla Bryan, and the 

May Senior of the Month, Claire 

Dodds. We are happy to honor 

each girl’s academic, athletic, 

and volunteer accomplishments 

and hope you will attend the 

meeting to learn more about 

these stu-

dents.  

 

 

 



 

Membership 

Beth Mack 

Happy Spring! We introduced three new members at the March Meeting – Trish Link (Deb Hazlett), 

Deanna Ippolito (Beth Mack), and Maria Quaranta (Brenda Crosby). Their contact information will be 

sent out in a separate email with new member information. Save the Date – Monday, May 1 from 6:30 

– 9:00 I will be hosting a New Member Meet & Greet at my home located at 215 E Main Street. Please 

send me an email or a text message to let me know that you will be attending. This is a fun drop-in 

event to get to know our new members. Members of the Membership Committee, I will be in touch re-

garding some help with refreshments.  bethmack@mindspring.com or 717-940-3306 
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LWC MAY DINNER MEETING 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 23, 2023, AT BENT CREEK COUNTRY CLUB 

COCKTAILS 5:30 – 7:00 pm    DINNER 6:30 pm 

MENU 

GARDEN SALAD WITH RANCH OR BALSAMIC DRESSING 

SERVED WITH ASSORTED ROLLS AND BUTTER 

ENTRÉE CHOICES 

*CRAB CRUSTED NORTH ATLANTIC COD WITH LEMON BUTTER SAUCE 

RICE PILAF AND CHEF’S CHOICE OF VEGETABLES 

*CHICKEN SALTIMBOCCA WITH PROSCIUTTO HAM, FRESH SAGE ROASTED  

GARLIC JUS WITH RICE PILAF AND CHEF’S CHOICE OF VEGETABLES 

DESSERT 

CHOCOLATE BROWNIE WITH VANILLA ICE CREAM 

COFFEE AND TEA  

 

MAKE CHECKS OF $42 TO LITITZ WOMAN’S CLUB 

PLEASE SEND CHECKS TO CATHY DOREMUS, 36 BRUSEN DRIVE, LITITZ 17543 BY MAY 1, 2023 

 

NAME ________________________    SEAT ME WITH ________________________ 

 

CIRCLE ENTRÉE CHOICE:         COD                        CHICKEN 
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“Mingle often with good people to keep 

your soul nourished!” 
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PO Box 151 

Lititz, Pa 17543 

    


